

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\pe\staff\admin\sports relief letter 2020.doc>

6th March 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Sport Relief - Friday 13th March

On Friday 13th March we invite all students to come to school dressed as a sporting role model and in return contribute £1 to Sport Relief. Clothing should be appropriate for school, specific to a particular sporting personality and sport or casual sportswear. Prizes will be given to the students with the most imaginative outfits.

Students will have the opportunity to run the Sports Relief mile at lunchtime on the field led by our Sports Ambassadors.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Bolton

Head of Physical Education